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Love the swap shack? Think Monterey has a greatthe best transfer station-around? Want to help guide
this important service though it’s next phase? 1s your schedule fiexible over the next month?

If you answered yes, then please-contact-the Town-Administrator-and-express-youryou might be
interested in serving on nEwa‘fcrmegﬁa Transfer Station Committee. Committee members will work
with the Director of Opérations and Town Administrator to review and assess the current staffing model
and implications of various staffing models to address the upcoming retirement of current staff. These
will be very important for the budget discussions currently in process.

Web5|te4 ora hard copy of the form at Town Hall, Please-send-letters of interest-and-a-briet-summary-of
why-you- aremterested—teMehssarNue admin@ montereyma .pov-no later than February Z"at

the week of February 14'".

https://www.montereyma.gov/select-board/webforms/appointme
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Monterey Town Administrator

From: Monterey Town Administrator <admin@montereyma.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 8:55 AM

To: ‘John Weingold'; Justin Makuc; Steve Weisz

Subject: FW: Monterey: EAP session needs

Very sad that someone would sabotage a training that might actually do some good for Monterey and the morale of
employees, boards and commissions. Not to mention teach a little kindness.

Melissa

From: Stuart, Michael [mailto:Michael.Stuart@allonehealth.com]
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 8:37 AM

To: Monterey Town Administrator <admin@montereyma.gov>
Subject: RE: Monterey: EAP session needs

Good morning Melissa,

[ just left you a voicemail on this training. During the course of preparing for this training, we were made aware that
there is an active investigation related to the town select board, and given the circumstances and timing, we have made
the determination that it would be inappropriate to conduct this training at this time. If you would like to talk further

please call me at 508-650-6841.

Mike

Michael Stuart, MBA

Executive Director, Northeast Region
AllOne Health EAP, LLC

190 North Main St

Natick, MA 01760

Direct: 508.650.6841
michael.stuart@allonehealth.com

? m Follow us on LinkedIn

Well-Being. Done Well.



Monterey Town Administrator

From: justin@montereyma.gov

Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 5:28 PM

To: steve@montereyma.gov; johnw@montereyma.gov

Cc: Monterey Administrator

Subject: [FWD: Resignation from Monterey Conservation Commission]

FYI, resignation I received:

-Justin Makuc
-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Fwd: Resignation from Monterey Conservation Commission
From: Justin Makuc _
Date: Sun, January 30, 2022 5:26 pm
To: justin@montereyma.gov

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Jeremy Rawitz gl
Date: Sun, Jan 30, 2022 at 5:14 PM
Subject: Resignation from Monterey Conservation Commission

To: Justin Makuc <jmuinuselaetamilsmil >, Michael Zisser <pgimymiiiSSissummy,
Nancy <rSnSGRSERSEEES  Lcslic Lichter <|gplisimisheniumumiimmst

Dear Justin,

Effective immediately, | am resigning my position as a member of the Monterey Conservation
Commission. | feel the challenges and obstacles in effectively conducting the business of the
Conservation Commission have, in my view, surpassed and destroyed our ability to do the necessary
work in the efficient and professional manner to which we are accustomed. | don’t think, at this time,
it is helpful to detail the “challenges” which have been well documented. It is unfortunate these
issues have not been addressed properly and in a timely manner by the BOS.

It has been a deeply disappointing experience as a volunteer in town. Please appropriately inform the
other members.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Rawitz

Jeremy Rawitz

jeremy.ravy_i_t_z;_iu)imail.com .
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January 31, 2022

Select Board, Town of Monterey
435 Main Road

P.O. Box 308

Monterey, MA 01245

Dear Select Board Members,

Several months ago, | wrote a short piece for the Monterey
News suggesting ways in which “democracy” could be
enhanced in the Town. A few of my suggestions were intended
. to encourage more volunteers either to run for some public
office or be appointed to certain public positions. This was
proposed as a rewarding endeavor. Unfortunately, my own
recent experience volunteering has not worked out the way |
had envisioned which is both discouraging and disquieting.

Effective immediately, | am resigning my position as a
member of the Monterey Conservation Commission.
Monterey is a wonderful Town in which to live. However, the
obstacles and lack of support in effectively conducting the
responsibilities and obligations of the Conservation Commission
have, in my view, surpassed the Commission’s capacity to do
the necessary work in an efficient and professional manner. |
don’t think that it is helpful at this point to specify all the
obstacles which | believe have been documented and are
available in the Commission’s minutes. Unfortunately, the
Select Board has consistently refused the Commission’s



requests to meet either publically or in Executive session to
resolve specific issues.

| appreciate the opportunity which was given to me to serve
the Town, and | will now try to find other avenues for applying
my time and expertise.

Michael Zisser



Monterey Town Administrator

From: justin@montereyma.gov

Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 5:29 PM

To: steve@montereyma.gov; johnw@montereyma.gov
Cc: Monterey Administrator

Subject: [FWD: Resignation Conservation Commission]

FYI, resignation I received:

-Justin Makuc

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Fwd: Resignation Conservation Commission
From: Justin Makuc <jsshinssslaamtememizuomns
Date: Sun, January 30, 2022 5:26 pm

To: justin@montereyma.goyv

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Nancy Tomasovich <

Date: Sun, Jan 30, 2022 at 5:14 PM

Subject: Resignation Conservation Commission

To: Justin Makuc <¢EEECGCGEGSENEEENENESN >, Michael Zisser <l > |
Leslie Lichter < |gmiissimliniusuiigissimmms-, Jeremy Rawitz <jgieemmaiseamamemmes

Dear Justin,

Effective immediately, I am resigning my position as
a member of the Monterey Conservation

Commission.
The challenges and obstacles in effectively conducting
the business of the Conservation Commission have
destroyed our ability to do the necessary work in the
efficient and professional manner to which we are
accustomed.
The challanges that exist with a town employee and
the chair of the BOS have been well documented and
not addressed properly, the abuse continues for
volunteers and other employees.

1



I will no longer be volunteering under these
circumstances and subject to this abuse.

Regards
Nancy Tomasovich

Sent from my Galaxy
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January 31, 2022

Select Board, Town of Monterey
435 Main Road

P.O. Box 308

Monterey, MA 01245

Dear Select Board Members,

Effective immediately, | am resigning my position as a member of
the Monterey Conservation Commission.

I am sorry to be taking this step, as my family and | deeply enjoy
living in Monterey and have encouraged friends to do the same. |
eagerly acted on the recommendation to contribute my time to
the workings of the town, to help it thrive in any way | could.
However, obstacles stymie the Conservation Commission’s efforts
such that the commission is no longer able to execute its
responsibilities effectively. Given these documented issues, |
submit my resignation.

Thank you for providing me the opportunity to serve.

Leslie Lichter



Monterey Town Administrator

From: Steven Weisz <steve@montereyma.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 5:07 PM
To: Monterey Town Administrator

Subject: Fwd: Town Clerk?

The Selectboard has received this letter.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Christa Lindsay <t i Ensssen: -
Date: January 26, 2022 at 10:28:07 AM EST

To: selectboard@montereyma.gov
Subject: Town Clerk?

Please advise how to reach the town clerk?
-I have been to the town hall a number of times, during listed office hours, and the clerk has not

been there.

-We have also sent the clerk emails and have had no response.
Thank you,

Christa and Ian Lindsay

Sent from my iPad



